
PARISH HELP WITH SOUTH SUBURBAN PADS FAMILY SHELTER 
 
Just one more reminder about the PADS Family Shelter at St. Lawrence O’Toole….. 
We’ve been invited to join many other local communities of worship in staffing the 
shelter just one night a month, probably a Wednesday beginning in December. From 12 
to 15 volunteers are needed to work the four shifts, with some shifts needing only two 
or three volunteers. The hours are: 6:00pm to 11:00pm; 10:45pm to 3:00am; 2:45 to 
7:00am; and 5:00 to 7:00am. Each shift has different responsibilities, with those in the 
wee hours of the morning simply ensuring that all the guests are sleeping soundly. No 
one is asked to volunteer for more than one shift, and again, this is only once a month 
for St. Joseph parishioners. 
 
If you would be interested in learning more or offering your help with this outreach 
project, please e-mail me at rkyfes@posjhomewood.org and I’ll pass on your contact 
information to the two parishioners who have offered to help coordinate our 
participation at the shelter. 

Fr. Bob 
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